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Purpose of the Report 
 
1 The purpose of this report is to provide an update of the progress against the 

recommendations contained in the Overview and Scrutiny Review Report 
“Durham City Homes”. 

 
 
Background 
 
2 On 2 November 2010, Cabinet considered a detailed review report in respect 

of Durham City Homes.  In receiving the report, Cabinet agreed that a report 
would be submitted back to the Economy and Enterprise Overview and 
Scrutiny Committee detailing progress made against recommendations.   

 
3 The attached Action Plan highlights the progress made in relation to each 

recommendation, the person/service responsible and, where appropriate, 
information in relation to the timescale.    

 
Recommendations 
 
4 Members are requested to consider the attached Action Plan and to note the 
           progress made in relation to the specific recommendations. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Contact:  Feisal Jassat  Tel: 0191 383 3506 
Author:          Stephen Gwillym             Tel: 0191 383 3149 

 



  

 

Appendix 1:  Implications 

 
 
Finance –  

Implementation of recommendations within the report may require further additional 
resources.  

 

Staffing –  

None. 

 

Risk –  

None. 

 

Equality and Diversity –  

None. 

 

Accommodation –  

Recommendations within the report impact on the Council’s responsibilities within 
section 17 of the Crime and Disorder Act 1998. 

 

Crime and Disorder –  

None. 

 

Human Rights –  

None. 

 

Consultation –  

None. 

 

Procurement –  

None. 

 

Disability Discrimination Act –  

None. 

 

Legal Implications –  

None. 


